

Faculty salary and budget committee

Minutes of January 23, 2009

Present: Princewill Anyalebechi, Teresa Bacon-Baguley, Aaron Baxter, Lawrence Burns,  Doug  Busman, Marinus DeBruine, Lynell DeWind, Gregg Dimkoff, Milt Ford, Joe Godwin, Fran Kelleher Donijo Robbins 
1. The meeting was called to order at 12:03 pm

2. The Minutes of January 16, 2009 were reviewed and approved.

3. Announcements

The Chair announced that the Senate Assistant will contact the Office of the Provost for dates Provost Davis would be able to attend an FSBC luncheon.  

4. The Prospectus for MA in Philanthropy and Nonprofit Leadership that was distributed   earlier was discussed. 
A motion was made and seconded to support the development of a Final Plan for an MA in Philanthropy and Nonprofit Leadership.
APPROVED Unanimously

An additional motion was made and seconded in support of the Chair sending a memo to ECS requesting that the current approach to reassign time be evaluated and if deemed necessary, develop a formal policy addressing reassigned time.  Discussion.
APPROVED Unanimously.

The Chair will distribute the memo to FSBC members for their feedback prior to sending to ECS.

5. The Prospectus for Master of Arts in History that was distributed earlier was discussed. Items to include in a Final Plan were identified and will be noted in a memo to the proposers.  

A motion was made and seconded to support the development of a Final Plan for a Master of Arts in History.  
APPROVED Unanimously

6. The Final Plan for Supply Chain Management Major that was distributed earlier was discussed.  
A motion was made and seconded to support the Final Plan for the Supply Chain Management Major, but requests that the proposers address the budget issues as noted at this meeting.  APPROVED Unanimously

7. The Chair reported that she attended a Health and Wellness Discussion at which the aggregate data on the 357 participants in the GVSU Know Your Numbers campaign.  Concerns about the program include:  how individual liberties and choice can be ensured; what the results are used for; fragmentation of health care by non-health-care providers; what type of reward system would be used if participation is voluntary; and, what happens to the blood and/or tissue samples taken.  

 
The Chair will send the questions raised at this meeting to the Human Resource representatives and invite them to a future meeting to address the concerns.  

8. The Chair reported that the memo regarding the Role of FSBC in the Evaluation of Prospectuses and Final Plans will be forwarded to the Chair of ECS/UAS.  

9. Adjournment
The meeting adjourned at 1: 23 pm
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